
 

News from the office… 

 

 Another year has passed! We hope it 
was a good one for everyone, with lots of 
good memories. We would like to thank 
Ms. Yudy for a great job decorating our 

school for the Holiday’s! She did a fantas-
tic job. Also a huge thank you to all of the 
teachers and parents for all your support 

and help. The school year is half way 
through and we are looking forward to a 

great New Year. 
 

 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 
5:30. A late pick up fee will be applied to 
those who pick up after 5:30. The fee is 

$3/min.  
Also, for every family you bring to NPA you 

get a $100.00 referral credit to your ac-
count!!  

 

 

Thank you for all your cooperation and 
support.  

Happy New Year 
2019 
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Important Dates  
January 1, 2019 ……………NPA CLOSED! New Years Day 
 
 
January 2, 2019………………….…………….VPK resumes 
 
 
January 11, 2019……….………Parent Appreciation Day 
 
 
January 21, 2019…NPA CLOSED! Teacher in-service Day 
 
 
January 28, 2019…………………...........Hearing Screening 

 
 

Reminder 
 

Please sign your child in /out daily on Procare   
using your fingerprint. This is very important.  

Thank you 



  

Turning 4 
Kingston G 1/20 

January Birthday’s 
 

Turning 1 
Natalia G 1/5 

Charlotte D 1/17 
 

Turning 5 
Jayden S 1/6 

Lilly R 1/14 

Yumna 1/23 

Micha, Naysa & Owen 
1/29 Turning 3 

Arlo S 1/21 

     Turning 2 

Francesca M 1/20 



INFANT NEWS 

Happy New Year! 

Well we have some exciting 

news in the infant room. Nata-

lia is turning 1 on Jan. 5th and 

Charlotte is also turning 1 on 

Jan. 17th. 

We would like to also welcome 

Ms. Marissa to our classroom. 

Please remember to label all 

your child's belonging’s. Don’t 
forget to read everyday to 

your child. 

-Ms. Ivy & Ms. Marissa 

 

ONES NEWS 

Mrs. Yudy would like to start off 

the month by welcoming our 

new friend,  Dohan, to the 

class! The themes for January 

will be winter  wonderland, 

hats, mittens, snowflakes, 

snowmen, and much more. 

We will be learning letters 

Q,R,S and T. Colors will be blue 

and silver.  

Please remember to read to 

your child everyday. 

Please label all of your child 

belongings. Thank you, 

 -Ms. Yudy 

TWOS NEWS 

Happy New years to all our little one’s 
and their family. We are so excited to 

bring in the New year with you guys. 

We want to start off with welcoming 

our new teacher, Ms. Amanda, to 

the 2’s classroom. She is beyond ex-
cited to watch your kids learn and 

grow. 

This month we will be focusing on 

potty training, each parent will re-

ceive a potty training chart to keep 

us updated at home. We also want 

to wish Arlo a happy birthday. Our 

theme this month is winter wonder-

land. We will be learning about snow-

men, snowflakes and winter animals. 

-Ms. Loissa and  Ms. Amanda 



THREEs NEWS  

Happy New Year! 

The three’s will have a great 
time focusing on the winter 

wonderland. Number focus 11-

13 and Letter’s Qq-Tt. Colors will 

be blue and silver. Shapes will 

be hexagon and diamond.  

We would like to say happy 

birthday to Kingston and wel-

come our new friend Arlo to our 

VPK A & B NEWS 

This school year is almost over, it will be 

graduation before we know it. This 

month we will begin sight words and 

writing prompt journals. We will no long-

er be napping. The children will also be 

signing in with their last name now. 

-VPK Teachers 


